

MINISTRY OF HEALTH OF REPUBLIC OF AZERBAIJAN AZERBAIJAN MEDICAL UNIVERSITY

Dear colleagues!

Azerbaijan Medical University would like to inform about multi-topic conference dedicated to 100 year anniversary of establishment of the Medical Faculty of Baku State University. The conference will take place in Azerbaijan Medical University at 165, Samad Vurgun street, Baku. Languages of conference: Azerbaijani, English, Russian. Medical doctors, health scientists, members of faculty of medical schools, researchers, PhD students and residents are invited to take part at the conference. More information is available here: http://www.amu.edu.az/tibbfakultesi100

Registration could be made on-line as well as on the site. Registration fee is 80 azerbaijani manats. Publication of abstracts is possible for registered participants only. Rules for abstract submission:

- 1. Number of symbols -2500.
- 2. Structure of abstract: Introduction Aim of the study Material and methods Results Conclusion.
- 3. In case the abstract has already been published or presented before, is must contain over 50% of new data.
- 4. Name of presenting author must match the name in the registration form.
- 5. Up to 4 (four) co-authors and 4 (four) institutions/countries in one abstract are accepted.
- 6. Please, follow the grammar and spelling rules.
- 7. Abstracts are accepted by e-mail at: medicine-2019@amu.edu.az . Deadline for registration and abstract submission is 15 March 2019. Please, don't hesitate to contact the representative of the Organizing Committee by WhatsApp number +994 77 3555777 or e-mail medicine-2019@amu.edu.az for any question or request about registration and participation at the conference.

Looking forward to seeing you at our conference!

Best regards, Organizing Committee of the Conference